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AFA Chapter 235 Meeting Minutes 
9 Mar 2020 

 
 

Attendees 
 
Scott Warren   
Dan Gomez      
Nova Dubovik 
Bob George 
Jim Aadland 
Rebecca Delgado 

Chad Searle 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

 Wells Fargo balance as of 03/09/2020, $34,444.44 

 Pay Pal balance as of 03/03/2020, $7820.78  
Old Business 

 10 April 2020 CCAF graduation, postponed till October 2020 

 AFA banners are ready to be paid for and picked up ($173)-POC Scott 

 Bob gave an update from the legal office, it appears AFA will be able to start First Fridays again. 
AFA is approved to place informational brochures/handouts in FSS facilities at no charge.  

 Scott asked Bob to get an MOA drafted from the legal office providing details on 
what is acceptable for the AFA to host for the military-POC Bob 

 Bob discussed the Nationals meeting in Florida. Embracing the Space Force and incorporating it 
in with AFA. Suggestions were Air & Space Association. 

 ROTC reached out to AFA requesting support. Scott and Bob were looking in to how to interface 
with the organization. ROTC events (Tri-Det) may be on hold due to COVID-19 travel and 
gathering restrictions- POC for ROTC contacts Alex Dubovik 

 Members discussed upcoming Air Show in June and how AFA will support 

 18 March, 2020 Scowcroft Postponed until 19 Aug: 

 Awards packages scored 

 Trophies ordered 

 Programs to be printed by Park University (on hold till Aug) 

 May have to obtain a new speaker for Aug 

 Postponement notifications sent out from the base, AFA newsletter, and 
website updated 

----------------------------------------------Scowcroft Postponement Information---------------------------------- 

Members: 

Thank you for understanding the decision to Postpone the Scowcroft banquet. I've provided 
more information that will hopefully clear up any questions or concerns.  Please read below. 
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1. Due to current COVID-19 concerns and travel bans for potential attendees, the Brent 
Scowcroft Awards Banquet, scheduled for 18 Mar 2020 has been 
tentatively rescheduled for 19 Aug 2020 

2. The new date overlaps with the ICBM Planning Conference and Overarching Steering 
Group meetings tentatively scheduled by the ICBM Systems Directorate at Hill 
AFB.  Given the circumstances, we feel this new date will accommodate AF and 
Industry participants. 

3. To minimize confusion and rework, we are requesting all registrants to allow us to 
retain registration payments already received, in support of the new date.  Registrants 
are asked to contact Dan Gomez (801.808.2984, dan.gomez@baesystems.com) if 
this change creates a problem and a refund is required. 

Thank you for your understanding! 

WHAT: AFA’s Annual Scowcroft Award Ceremony 

WHEN: 19 August 2020 

WHERE: Ogden Eccles Conference Center 

UOD: Service Dress (Military); Business Dress (Non-Military) 
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